
 

145 Pennsylvania Avenue, Framingham, MA 01701, USA

DATE 
03-Jan-2024 
 
SUBJECT 
Change of ID Request Letter 
 
 

Bose Professional 
BoseProfessional.com  

Federal Communications Commission 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2BC3V435689 as 
established for a currently approved device. This application by Transom Post OPCO 
LLC will establishes a new FCC ID under Transom Post OPCO LLC ‘s grantee code 
2BC3V. The original grant to Bose Corporation will remains in effect. 

An authorization letter by Bose Corporation is attached. 

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and 
representative of this changed device. 

External photographs are included in the application. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Name:  Karl Klemm 

Title:  Senior EMC Engineer 

Signature:   


